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NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE FOR AWARD 

 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value 

of $101,640.00 to Motorola Solutions, Inc. for the provision of VESTA Citizen Input and Smart Transcription Services.  

 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State Laws, Administrative Rulings, Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

Ordinances, Resolutions, Policy 

 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

 

The Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure VESTA 

Citizen Input and Smart Transcription Services from Motorola Solutions, Inc. without conducting a competitive 

solicitation process for the following reasons: 

 

Motorola Solutions, Inc. has proprietary rights to and is the sole supplier of VESTA Solutions software and hardware; 

Manatee County has been utilizing the VESTA Solutions Suite for its Public Safety P25 Radio System since 2015; 

Manatee County has determined the need for additional technologies that will provide citizen input and smart 

transcription services such as visual content including photos and real-time video and advanced functionality like real-

time transcription of call audio; the VESTA Solutions Suite offers the required citizen input and smart transcription 

services through licensed software, subscription software, and equipment that integrates with the County's existing P25 

Radio System; procuring VESTA Citizen Input and Smart Transcription Services from Motorola Solutions, Inc. will 

ensure compatibility with the County’s existing P25 Radio System; and a competitive solicitation process will result in 

administrative costs that may exceed any potential savings and benefit to the County. 

 

Any company that believes it can provide these goods/services must submit detailed information about its 

goods/services to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than July 5, 

2022. 
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